
Monthly Board Report
Technology Department
Brad Langridge, Director of Technology
Carmine D’Onofrio, Lead Technician 
TBD

Derby Public Schools

May 2020



 

Achievements

• Support the District during COVID-19

• continue to Deploy PC’s to Staff and Students. 

• Rapidly repair laptops

• Provided laptops to all Secretaires

• Website Staff Directory is up to Date.

• E-rate season - completed working on Q&A with USAC

• Reviewing pricing data provide from VoIp Vendors.
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Projects

• New hire interviews are ongoing, 3 have been completed.

• Review all quotes for scope of services.

• Working on documentation of deployed laptops.

• Pots line - working on accurate quotes.

• E-rate season - completed working on Q&A with USAC.

• Network upgrade Phase 3 - replace all older AP’s.

• Chromebook management for teachers.

• Continuous - Reviewing servers & updating website.
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Equipment numbers

• Chromebooks deployed
• DMS deployed approx. 20 new 
• Bradley deployed approx. 140 - No change
• Irving deployed approx. 130 - No change

• Repairs Total
• 65 Repairs (Broken screens / Power issues /Missing Keys )

• Hot spots Deployed:
• To Derby staff and students 12 new / Total: 53
• loaned Ansonia 20 - No change
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